
-----Original Message----- 
From: Mary Bolt [mailto:boltbouchie@aol.com]  
Sent: Sunday, January 28, 2018 9:11 PM 
To: James Harrison <JHarrison@leg.state.vt.us> 
 
Subject: Butch Shaw proposed bill re: fireworks  
 
Rep. Harrison, 
 
I fully support this legislation. 
 
Last summer our neighbor across the street bought & shot off fireworks right next to the 
road, Chittenden Road. He’d had a few drinks, never used fireworks & created quite a 
dangerous situation not to mention a lot of noise late at night. He apologized the next 
day, but the outcome could have been very different.  
 
The public needs to know & be required to have a permit in order to safeguard others. I 
hope it leads to a reduced number of people using fireworks. 
 
Thank you! 
Mary Lou Bolt 
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